
  

 

 
 
 
 

  
September 30, 2016 
 
Dear Community Friend, 
  
The Good News United Methodist Church would like to request a charitable contribution for our 
silent auction fundraiser, to be held on March 4, 2017.   
 
Proceeds from last year’s auction have been used to support a missionary in Kenya, fund 
mission work in Fordyce, Arkansas, create flood buckets for ravaged areas around the U.S., 

provide joy filled experiences for residents in a local nursing care facility, provide food and 
supplies (in conjunction with our children) to Texas Humane Heroes, fund the SOS 
program (food, activity program, and school supplies to low income families in LISD), purchase 
supplies for Church Under the Bridge, support mission days in our local community and so much 
more.  Monies raised this year will benefit missions similar to those listed above, as well as 
other opportunities and needs as they are presented to us.  
 
The members of Good News United Methodist Church and their families support local businesses 
such as yours and your contribution will further encourage that support.  Your business will 
benefit with the following publicity:  
 
• Donated items will be on display with your company name at the auction. 
• Your business will be listed in the silent auction brochure, which will be given to each 
attendee. 
• Your generosity will be noted in the church newsletter, website and social media outlets. 
 
Donations may be sent to:    Good News United Methodist Church 
             Attn:  Michelle Peterson 
            1610 East New Hope Drive 
            Leander, TX  78641 
 
Donations requested by: February 1, 2017 
Federal Tax ID:33-1039171 
 
Please contact me if you have any donations to be picked up or if you have any questions.  We 
thank you in advance for your generous support. 
 
Michelle Peterson 
Good News Auction Team 
512.799.7168  
micpeter30@gmail.com 


